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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL AND SUPERINTENDENT JOHNSON 

 
“We have zero tolerance for abuse, misconduct or any unlawful actions by those who are 
sworn to uphold our laws and protect our residents. The actions of Ronald Watts must be 
condemned by all of us, and we will continue our work to ensure the abuses of the past are 
never repeated in the future.” 
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